


 ~ Interclub-Meeting tomorrow at 1pm to discuss campus clean-up and goals for next 
semester. Any senators, who are available to help with campus clean-up, make sure to 
attend the event Friday from 3 to 4. 

               
             ~ Campus Recreation-They are meeting with Scott this week.
   

 ~ Outreach Centers- They met with advisors. February 27th a bus will be taken to a CSI 
game from Burley. A sign-up sheet is already posted. Friday, Valentines Day coupons will
be handed out for a free coffee and cookies for students in Gooding. Tomorrow is a 
meeting with Program Board to get that worked out. 

~ Program Board-Sponsored $2,000 for BSA. $800 dollars went towards student’s 
admission and $1200 went towards the event. An extra $500 dollars was given to bring in
a speaker who went to school with Martin Luther King Jr. They also sponsored $900 for 
the LDS Valentines Day Ball. Wednesday will be the showing of Garbage, so there is no 
other movie this week.

~ Public Relations- If anyone would like to help out, Thursday meet at the Music 
Monster at 7:15AM, or Friday meet at KEZJ at 7:15AM. Talk to Senator Rosie Ramirez 
if you have any questions.

~ Diversity Council
  

~ Treasurer-The budget has been updated through January. The rest will be updated by 
Friday.            
                        
~ Eagle Hall Council-is going to meet with Christy later.                                    

Vice President Report – Vice President Monreal
Thank you for everyone who attended the retreat, it was fun, and to those who helped 
with making the Cotton Candy. Remember to wear your recycling shirts Wednesday and 
Friday, and stay focused on school even though it’s a busy week.

President Report – President Flores- Thank you to Daisy for making the Toilet Paper, to the 
Public Relation Committee for taking on 2 Committees, and Lacey for all her hard work in 
Outreach.

Advisor Report – Dean Graydon Stanley- Thank you to Lacey for doing such a great job on 
Outreach, thank you to the new senators, and everyone who participated in the retreat. Make sure
to clean up the cotton candy mess, and attend events when you say you will and be in your office
when you scheduled your hours. Be respectful when you use your phones. If you would like to 
know where Advisor Stanley got his hair cut, just ask him and he will let you know so you can 
get your hair done like his as well. 

Announcements 
*Thank you Secretary Haggan for all your help with the cotton candy. Sign-ups for the 
*Cotton Candy hand outs are on the white board in the office.
*Jackets have been ordered. New senators talk to Blake ASAP
*Coffee shop night is still in progress of becoming available
*On February 23rd be prepared to report on your committee. You will be expected to 
discuss past accomplishments and future goals.
*If you have read these minutes, please go to President Flores or Secretary Haggan for a 
prize. The deadline is 2-23-09. This is a secret, so don’t tell.
*Valentines Day boxes need to be made. Supplies are in the office. There will be 1st, 2nd, 
and 3rd place prizes for the most creative boxes. If you can’t afford or don’t have 
transportation to get valentines day presents let President Flores know and she’ll help you
out.

Adjournment: 3:59pm


